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Baby love at Hengist Field Care Home

We would all like to wish our Nurse Saranya at Hengist Field Care Home lots of love and luck as she starts her maternity

leave.

Saranya’s bundle of joy is due this month and we are all excited for her. We presented her with some flowers and a card to wish her

all the best.

She can now put her feet up and enjoy resting and nesting until her bubba arrives.

We'll look forward to seeing her and meeting her new arrival soon.

 

 

 


